
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 23, 2018 

Item 25, Report No. 18, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 23, 2018. 

25 STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING (WARD 2) 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the 
recommendation contained in the following resolution of Councillor 
Carella, dated May 8, 2018: 

Member's Resolution 

Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella. 

Whereas, the residents in several areas of the ward have contacted our 
office regarding all terrain vehicles, dirt bikes and safety concerns in parks 
and along trails; 

Whereas, York Regional Police have agreed to participate in a 
Community Meeting to discuss concerns and possible strategies. 

It is therefore recommended: 

1. That Bylaw and Enforcement staff be directed to attend a future
evening meeting convened by the local councillor with the residents
to discuss their concerns.



 
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -  MAY 8, 2018 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING (WARD 2) 

                               

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR TONY CARELLA 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella, FRSA 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
None 
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